Dinner & Discussion

on Housmg & Trqnsﬁr

re you worried about risig ren+s in oucommuni+y?

Have you heard about the SW Corridor MAX line?

Southwest Portland residents are invited to a

discussion with neighbors and local leaders about
the SW Corridor Equi+ob|e Housing

SJrroJregy and its impact on renters.

The evening will include a chance to win raffle prizes. Childcare will be

provided and interpretation will be offered in Somali and
Spomish. RSVPs are encourqged. To RSVP or to request additional
lqnguage interpretation, call Asher Freeman at 503-460-9702 ext 129
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